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Public Service Announcement

Wednesday evening walk-in clinic at Igaluit Health
Services

Start Date: April 8, 2019
Igaluit, Nunavut 30 sec

The Department of Health is pleased to announce that effective April 10, 2019, Iqgaluit
Health Services will pilot a weekly evening walk-in clinic, in an effort to increase
accessibility to health services.

The evening walk-in clinic will be opened on Wednesdays from 5 to 8 p.m., Clinic side
of Qikigtani General Hospital. Appointment booking starts at 4:45 p.m.

For more information, please contact Clinic Appointments at 975-8600, ext. 5425.

Emergency care can be accessed 24 hours a day, 7 days a week at Qikigtani General
Hospital’s Emergency Room.
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